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Regarding: Congressional

Message:
My name is Deborah Chavez. I live in the Stonefield neighborhood in Buda, US House District 35. I am deeply
concerned about this
effort to redraw our congressional districts at this time. My objections are based on:
Districts were redrawn just 4 years ago following the 2020 census.
Court challenges to those districts are still pending. I feel it is wrong to propose any changes while these court
proceedings are in
progress.
Redistricting should be done soon after completion of a census not mid-decade when the data is 5 years old.
There are as yet no new maps for voters to evaluate. How can you hold hearings without proposed maps for us to
see?
This process is deeply flawed and far too rushed. The public was given extremely short notice about this issue and
limited time for
citizen input.
And finally, this indicates to me that the legislature has seriously misplaced priorities. We are still mourning the
tremendous loss of life
in the recent floods and wondering what can be done to improve our weather warning systems. Why is redistricting
one of the first
items taken up in this special session? Our state government has many urgent issues to deal with, but redrawing
Congressional
boundaries is not one of them. I object to redistricting at this time.




